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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

As we approach the SATs, all children have 
been taking part in revision across                  
reading, grammar and maths. During this 
time, we have discussed any areas that 
they would like to practise and looked at 
questions similar to those that they will 
face next week. 

Next Week: 

Monday 14th May will be the beginning 
of our SATs week.  Here is a breakdown 
of the week:  

 Monday- grammar and spelling 

 Tuesday- reading paper 

 Wednesday- arithmetic and rea-
soning paper 1  

 Thursday– reasoning two. 

During this time, children will also have 
time for revision, relaxation in the                   
afternoons and time to reflect on how 
they are feeling after the tests.  

Once we have finished the tests and as a 
surprise treat on Friday, we are lucky 
enough to have a visit from the Navy 
who will be providing outside activities. 
We ask that children come in clothes 
that are suitable for outdoor activities 
and that are comfortable. This will only 
be for pupils in Year 6. 

Preparation: 

Over the weekend, we will provide children 
with revision packs for them to continue their 
hard work. We ask that children also take time 
for themselves to do things that they enjoy so 
that they come in with a positive mind-set 
and feel well rested.  

We are so proud of everyone in Year 6 and the 
outstanding progress that they have made 
this year which is due to their hard work, de-
termination and work ethic.  We ask that you 
ensure that your child has plenty of sleep and 
reassurance so that they are able to show 
how great they are.  

Breakfast club: 

In order for children to  be fully prepared and 
fuelled for the day during SATS, we ask that 
they come for breakfast club from 8-8:30 
from Monday to Thursday. Children need to 
enter through the office and will then be               
registered as normal. As we have to run to a 
strict timetable so that everyone can receive 
the support they deserve during SATs, all  
children must arrive at school before 8:30 
each day. This is a chance for your child to  
relax, spend time with friends and for them 
to feel comfortable and prepared.  If you 
have any questions about this, please speak 
to us beforehand.  


